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N E W S L E T T E R

CUPE 1483 encourages all members to take advantage
of upcoming education courses available through
CUPE. These training sessions are an excellent way to
build your skills, expand your knowledge, and grow
within the union. Courses are available for all CUPE
1483 members. To view upcoming opportunities and
register, visit: https://cupe1483.org

We are pleased to announce that all facilities equipped with air conditioning had
continuous air conditioning during work hours this past summer. This is a direct
result of our union's advocacy and ongoing discussions with the employer to
ensure our workplaces remain safe and comfortable year-round.

📅 Sunday, September 21, 2025
🕙 10:00 a.m.
📍 CUPE Local 1483 Union Office 
     6790 Davand Dr
     Mississauga, Ontario 
     L5T 2G5
Or via ZOOM Video Conference In-Person/Hybrid

Message from the
President… Education & Training Opportunties

Please be advised that our next General Group Meeting
(GGM) will be held on

Dear Members,

I hope everyone took some time to enjoy a
safe and restful summer amid the summer
clean up/maintenance projects. As we
prepare for the upcoming school year, I
want to take a moment to thank each of
you for your continued dedication and
hard work. CUPE 1483 remains committed
to advocating for your rights, improving
your working conditions, and ensuring
your voices are heard. Let's continue
standing strong together as we head into
the fall.

In solidarity,
Bruno Mediati
President, CUPE Local 1483

Stay Connected!
Be sure to follow us on Facebook and check our website for updates, job postings, and important union
news:
Website: www.cupe1483.org 
Facebook: facebook.com/cupe1483


